GUIDELINES FOR SPEAKERS AND SESSION CHAIRS

· Each session will have a chair. Details of who is chairing your session will be in the finalised online and print programme. We advise you to seek out your session chair in advance to discuss your audiovisual and other needs.
· Speakers are not allowed to over-run the allotted time for presentations. Session chairs will be polite but firm in keeping speakers to the allotted time.
· Each session will be followed directly by a debate for individual or group questions. Speakers then will have time for additional explanations.
· Audiovisual equipment: for all sessions, we will provide access to a data projector, a Windows PC laptop running Power Point, and a standard overhead projector.
· To minimise delays during sessions, we ask that digital materials (presentations,..) are brought to the room on a USB memory stick and loaded onto the local laptop at least 15 minutes before the session commences. Local staff will be available to assist.
· Alternatively, you may connect the projector to your own laptop, but please note that we cannot necessarily provide technical support or connectors. Apple users in particular are advised to ensure they have the appropriate connectors.
· If your presentation relies on moving video, sound or internet access, please discuss this in advance (before November 14th) with the local organisers.
